
 
Dear CHARITY RIGHT WELFARE ASSOCIATION PAKISTAN  

Greetings from PCP 

 

This is with reference to your application submission with PCP for Certification purpose. We would 

like to inform you that your case was presented in the Panel Meeting ["166","173"] held on 

30/05/2024. The Panel approved organisation's request for PCP Certification. 

 

While we process your PCP Certificate and Evaluation Report at our end, we would like to hear your 

feedback regarding PCP's evaluation process. To this effect, kindly login to your PCP CMIS account 

and fill the feedback form which is mandatory for further processing of the case. 

 

In case you need any assistance, kindly contact us on the Certification Helpline 051-2286531 or 051-

2286532.  

Certification Team 

Pakistan Centre for Philanthropy.  

 


